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Subject: ELPOI UPDATE - Letter writing contacts and Boat launch information.

From: Chris Hyde (cdhyde1@gmail.com)

To:

Bcc: camptouchstone@yahoo.com;

Date: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:05 AM

 
 
Dear Members and Friends of ELPOI, 
 
We have learned that the boat launch would have something similar to the picture below: 

 

This barrier was installed in Garnet Lake last fall. See Link for Sun community news  Article: 
 https://www.suncommunitynews.com/articles/the-sun/dec-modifies%C2%A0trailered-boat-launch-on-garnet-lake/
 
Because the documents related to this date back to the late 80's with the last revision in 2016,  most of this is already
in motion.  The 2018 document further refines changes to the HPWF unit management plan.  We have spoken to the
DEC regional director Robert Stegemann, a person that we have had previous contact with during the Milfoil project. 
  He agreed to be the DEC point of contact regarding our concerns related to the "recent" changes. 
 
We urge you to write letters to any and all that are involved.  Please think of how this will impact your day to day life
on Eagle Lake.  I have included the addresses for the people that need to hear our concerns.   Your letter should be
written to Bob Stegemann with a CC to the others below.   If you would like to share your letter with ELPOI board or
you would like to me to email them to those below,  please send them to me.  I have email addresses that are not
"public".   
 
We ask that your letters include the following points: 
1. Your concerns related to Health and Safety. 
2.  Lack of notification to property owners.  
3.  The way that these changes will affect you. 
4. Lack of alternate solutions to situation. 
 
DEC
Robert Stegemann

 Regional Director: Region 5 
  232 Golf Course Road

 Warrensburg, NY 12885
 Phone 518-897-1211

 Fax 518-897-1394  
 
 

https://www.suncommunitynews.com/articles/the-sun/dec-modifies%C2%A0trailered-boat-launch-on-garnet-lake/
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Adirondack Park Agency 
 Terry Martino, Executive Director

 NYS Adirondack Park Agency
 P.O. Box 99

 1133 NYS Route 86
 Ray Brook, NY 12977  

 
 AND 

 
Karen Feldman, Chair of the APA Board of Directors  

 NYS Adirondack Park Agency
 P.O. Box 99

 1133 NYS Route 86
 Ray Brook, NY 12977     

  
 
Keith Scherer

 Senator Elizabeth O'C. Little
5 Warren St. Suite 3 
Glens Falls, NY 12801 
 
(P) 518-743-0968
(F) 518-743-0336  

  
 
Joseph M. Giordano, Ticonderoga Supervisor
132 Montcalm Street, PO Box 471

Ticonderoga, NY  
 

518-585-6265 Ext. 1
 

518-585-3279 Fax

 

If you have additional questions please let me know. 
Thank you, 

  
Chris Hyde 
ELPOI - President 
 
 
 

Attachments

image.png (707.80KB)


